
 
                                                            Notice                                         29/09/2022 

This is to inform all concerned that the College with all its academic departments and 
administrative sections will remain closed on and from 30/09/2022 (Friday) to 31/10/2022 
(Monday) on account of Durga Puja, Laxmi Puja, Kali Puja, Bhatridwitya and Chhat Puja. 
The College will resume its normal operations on and from 01/11/2022 (Tuesday). The 
notice is subject to change depending upon instructions from competent authorities.  
 

 

 


